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November at Rosewood kicked off with the excitement of the Melbourne Cup, an event marked by 
splendid headwear, lively sweeps, and an atmosphere of celebration. The month unfolded with a diverse 
range of activities, including engaging paint and sip sessions, men’s gym sessions, coloring and puzzles. 
Birthdays were joyously celebrated, adding a touch of warmth to the month’s festivities. A special 
highlight was the addition of Jack to the Rosewood family at Leederville. 
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West Perth Birthdays 
Happy Birthday to all of West Perth’s residents 
celebrating in November. 

	y Karin Baxter
	y Eleanor Byrne
	y Marguerite Fisher
	y Carolyn Hudson
	y Stella Massey
	y Muriel Boyd
	y Ivy Baraiolo
	y Barney Devlin

WEST PERTH

	y Bruno Rovis- Hermann
	y Diana Ho
	y Vicki Gouteff
	y Maria Russo (October)

Intergenerational activities have proven to be a 
remarkable source of joy and vitality for individuals in 
aged care settings. At West Perth we often make this 
part of our monthly activities calendar. The exchange of 
experiences and interactions between older adults and 
younger generations creates a dynamic environment 
that promotes social engagement and mental 
stimulation. Whether it’s through storytelling, arts and 
crafts, or collaborative projects, these activities bridge 
generational gaps, fostering a sense of connection 
and giving our residents a renewed sense of purpose 
sharing their wisdom and life lessons with children.

Intergenerational Activities

Halloween  FestivitiesCooking at West Perth



Leederville Birthdays 
Happy Birthday to all of Leederville’s residents 
celebrating in November. 

	y Elsa Iber
	y Marny Denney
	y Sue McMillan
	y Margaret Malaxos
	y Pat Haskett
	y Joan Playford
	y Julie Taddei

New Admissions
We would like to extend a very warm welcome to 
our newest residents:

	y Rhidian Dalrymple
	y Catherine Waddington
	y John Mills
	y Joan Wilkinson
	y John Murphy

LEEDERVILLE

We have a new furry resident at Leederville that 
has brought immeasurable joy to the residents. 
Jack is our charming new facility cat, that has 
quickly become a beloved companion, filling the 
halls with warmth and purrs. Beyond the obvious 
delight he brings, Jack also serves as a source 
of numerous benefits for the elderly residents. 
Studies have shown that the presence of 
companion animals can have therapeutic effects 
on the elderly, including reduced feelings of 
loneliness and depression.

Meet Jack

We have recently added umbrellas and seating 
outside at the Leederville facility inviting you to 
savour the warmer weather in comfort and style.

New Outdoor Area Halloween FestivitiesHalloween  Festivities



West Perth - Colouring Activity

Leederville - Mens Club West Perth - Paint & Sip West Perth - Puzzles

Leederville - Outdoor Time

West Perth - Paint & Sip West Perth - Halloween App Fun

Leederville - Mens Gym Leederville - Gardening

Rosewood Way Quarterfinalist Winners

Teresa Inni, Quarterfinalist winner for  
Group 1 for Leederville

Leederville Team, Quarterfinalist winner for  
Group 2 for Leederville


